
 

 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION TO BID 

 

The Jasper County Commission is accepting bids to replace computers in the Jasper County Prosecuting 
Attorney’s Office located at the Jasper County Courts Building in Joplin, Missouri. 

The bid must include installation, support and training.  The bid must meet or exceed the listed 
requirements available at the Jasper County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office, 601 South Pearl, Joplin, 
Missouri or by contacting 417-625-4314. 

All bids must be in the Commissioners’ office on or before the date and time provided in the notice.  The 
Jasper County Commission reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to accept the lowest or best bid. 

Bid opening will be Tuesday, December 8, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. at the Commissioners’ Office at the Jasper 
County Courthouse, 302 South Main Street, Room 101, Carthage, Missouri. 

IN TESTIMONY WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the seal of said County Commission 
at office in Carthage this Sixth day of November, 2015. 

 

 

 

Darieus K. Adams,  
Jasper County Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(To be published in the Webb City Sentinel beginning Friday November 13, 2015.) 


